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our Course” 
 

 

 

 

Mission Statement: 

Educate and de-

velop students 

spiritually, aca-

demically, social-

ly, and emotional-

ly so that they can 

become successful 

citizens, able to 

function accord-

ing to the will of 

God. 
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Rev. Dr. Errol L. Connor 
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(340)774-7579 

 
Email Address:  

moravianschool62@gmail.com 
 

Website:  
moravianschoolvi.org 

Report Card and PTA Meeting 

Because we wish to promote the partnership between home and school:  On Thursday, 

May 17, 2018 at 5:30pm there will be a Parent Teacher Association meeting.  After 

the meeting of the PTA, the Report Card for the Third Marking Period will be 

distributed.  Parents and teachers are asked to plan 

for the same as we seek to encourage and support 

each other, and secure the success of our students.  

It is expected that all parents / guardians will be in 

attendance at the PTA meeting.  See you there! 
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     On Friday, April 13, 2018, the students from the 6th, 7th and 8th grades really 
showed us what they can do!  The students participated in  the 13th Annual VENTO 
Shakespeare Festival which was organized by the Pistarckle Theater hosted at the Mo-
ravian School (Nisky Campus). 
 
    Directed by Ms. Lillian V. Moolenaar (ELA and Literature teacher) with assistance 
from fellow teachers: Kwabena Davis, Denise Goodings and Joleen Hendricks, our 
students showed their various talents in their production.  Their presentation had a hu-
morous twist set in an enchanted African jungle, “A MIDSUMMER NIGHT’S 
DREAM”.  
 
     Special kudos and thanks to all of the student actors especially Teague Hewlett, 
who captured BEST ACTOR in his division.  Our students excelled and captured six 
(6) out of 10 awards in the categories listed below: 
 
1. Physical Transformation 
2. Commitment to Character 
3. Supportive Ensemble 
4. Most Creative Production Design 
5. Best Scene 
6. Best Actor 
 
 We are grateful to Ms. Pamela New and organizers of this festival for giving our stu-
dents at Moravian the opportunity to showcase their God-given talents.  The cast com-
prised of: 

There is still a performance that can be seen again at the Spring Concert on Saturday, 
May 5th at 3:00p.m. Concert admission is $5.00 at the door. 

Teague Hewlett 
Achim Plaskett 
Maxim McMahon 
Sahara Durand 
Alistair Carty 

Diedra Hodge 
Latanya McDowall 
Yelaidy Mena 
Ishalyn Todman 
Brahem James 

Chyna Joseph 
Tyra Rawlins 
Janae Warner 
Darwin Hernandez. 
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The late Cecilia Tyson-Prince was not just an employee or 
colleague; she was a friend to many.  She was an educator 
and a member of the Moravian School Family for about 20 
years. She was our Computer Technology Teacher who loved 
what she did and did it with love. She was generous with her 
time and her talents; and was always willing to share of the 

love of God and her lively faith in Jesus Christ. 
 

She was our "go to person" in preparing for Christmas and 
Spring Concerts or any singing engagement. She was our resi-
dent mistress of ceremony.   She played a lead role in organiz-
ing the Eighth Grade Promotional Exercise and activities, 
and the production of the promotional booklet each year. She 

was a leader and valued team player. 
 

She held us with tender unforgettable-ness in her heart, so we 
hold her in our hearts, and we will continue to cherish her 
memory.  As she now dwells in eternal light, may she contin-
ue to serve in the nearer presence of God. We express sincere 
condolences and pledge our prayerful commiseration to her 

bereaved family. 

Esterlyn's House is a place of 

philanthropy, thoughtful sup-

port and purposeful network-

ing.  In the aftermath of Hur-

ricanes Irma and Maria, Ester-

lyn's House sought to assist 

the recovery efforts in the US Virgin Islands and 

Puerto Rice.  They started the following initiatives: a) 

Supported FIU sheltered Dialysis patients with under-

wear, food and toiletries; b) Adopting a classroom; 

and c) Provided gift cards, meals and clothing to those 

arriving on the Mercy Cruise from the Virgin Islands. 

It is with reference to "adopt a classroom" that the 

Moravian School is most grateful to Esterlyn's House. 

The gift donation of $5,000.00 has been received 

from Esterlyn's House. Thank you to the Board of 

Directors: Ezmon Walwyn, Esterlyn Walwyn, Armen 

Henderson, MD MBA, Rahman Sadiq, CPA, and 

Emron Walwyn, MD. 

Remembering Cecilia Tyson-Prince 

 Moravian School invites you to its first 
  

“International Taste of the 

Territory  Fundraiser” 
 

 Saturday, June 9, 2018 at 5pm at 
Walker’s by the Sea. 

 

Please save the date and give your 
support! 

admission 

School Highlights: 
 

Final Exams: June 18th—21st 

Kindergarten Promotion: June 26th 
Awards Day: June 27th 
8th Grade Promotion: June 28th 
School Closes June: 29th 
School Re-opens: August 27th 

Moravian School is 
receiving  registration 
for the academic year 
2018-2019.  Register 
early and save. 
 
Now—June 30th: $135.00 
July—August :  $160.00 
August and beyond:  $200.00 


